
 

 

Increasing the number of Latinos on private and publicly-traded boards is a core part of our 

mission. While Latino representation on F1000 boards has been slowly growing in recent years, 

research shows that it is growing at a much slower rate than for other minorities, and that 

Latinas in particular are seeing the lowest numbers of representation.  

 
 



 



 
 
 


